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Tuesday 18th June 2019 
 

Picnic in the Park 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
The park next to the school is celebrating its 100th birthday this year. On the 5th July, 
it is one hundred years since the land was given to Steeton and Eastburn Parish 
Council for community use. We are going to celebrate this event with a picnic in the 
park on Friday 5th July.  
 
The picnic will take place during our normal Lunchtime and the School Kitchen will 
provide a picnic box for the normal school lunch price of £1.80. An order form is 
attached which will need sending back to school by Thursday 20th June. 
 
Alternatively, if wish to send your child to school with a packed lunch from home that 
will be fine. 
 
If the weather does not allow us to use the park, we will still have the picnic in 
school. 
 
I hope that the weather will be good and if so would like as many parents as possible 
to share the experience with us that lunchtime from 12:00pm 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

 

                                               

Mr K. Wheeler 
Head of School 
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